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In March 2014 we moved to the area to be closer to our family in
Kingwood. Our daughter lives in Woodstream and our son in Fosters Mill.
We are currently downsizing and getting ready to retire into a smaller
home, still in the Kingwood area. We will however, miss our wonderful
neighbors, most of whom have lived here for many years. We love the
fact that this area is so quiet on any given day...so relaxing and
peaceful!

We love the cozy living room where we curl up to read the paper, watch
the birds, watch TV, have family game night etc. We love the island in
the kitchen because that is where the grandchildren learned to make
pancakes. During the summer months we throw our annual Fourth of
July party for the family on the patio. Christmas time is we decorate the
stairs, entrance, the whole house outside and yard.

We love the Riverchase pool and playground conveniently across the
street. Our favorite past time is watching the birds in the backyard.

We are just a block away from the Shadows Forest Elementary school
and only a couple of blocks from Riverwood Middle School. We love the
hike and bike trails and the convenience or the restaurants and grocery
stores.

The original owners built the house in 1997 and then moved in 2013, to
be closer to their grandchildren in another part of Houston. In 2013 it
was sold to a young couple but they were transferred soon after moving
in to live in another state. We purchased the home in March 2014.

You are most welcome to view original house plans!

*The house plans show that this home was built as a 5 bedroom, but the
previous owners decided not to heat and cool that portion, but it would
be an easy transformation to convert, since it has the walls and flooring
in place already.

This property at one time was the Kingwood Garden Clubs host year
after year for its annuals, especially the 127 varieties of day lilies. We
have a large orange tree that bears large oranges in the winter and we
have a large lemon tree that produces tons of lemons.

We have a large variety of birds and hummingbirds that visit us year
round.

"We wish you the love and good fortune that we had in 4 years of living
here.”



